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From: HeidiKlein
To: Glenda Fration

Date: Friday - January 31, 2003 9:29 AM
Subject: Tamara

Glenda,

Tamara at DIAND called me yesterday re Snap Lake and a proposal by NWT power corp to do a feasibility study
for a power line to Snap Lake. She was concerned with respect to cumulative impacts. | told her that given the
terms of reference unless this was a project that was identified when the terms of reference were released then
the Power corp stuff doesn’t get captured in the Snap Lake project. The Power Corp will have to do the
cumulative effects analysis including the Snap Lake project.

Ultimately, | advised her to contact you to discuss and mayhe put a note on the record to say that it was dealt
with according to the terms of reference.

Have a good "cold" weekend.
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